
 

 

26 July 2019 

Application to revoke Technical Rule temporary 
exemption granted to Western Power for Meadow 
Springs zone substation 

RELEASE OF FINAL DECISION 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published its final decision to not approve Mr Stephen 
Davidson’s application to revoke Western Power’s exemption from compliance with clause 
2.5.4(b) of the Technical Rules’ capacity requirements at the Meadow Springs zone 
substation. 

The ERA initially granted Western Power an exemption to the rule, which sets the maximum 
amount of power that can be transferred through a substation, in July 2015. Western Power 
requested the exemption to enable it to defer capital expenditure in the Mandurah load area. 

In December 2016, the ERA received an application to revoke this exemption. The ERA 
started to review this application, but before it could issue a decision the applicant applied to 
the Electricity Review Board for a review. The ERA’s process was placed on hold until this 
process was completed in October 2018. 

Further information can be found on the ERA website. 
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https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/20597/2/Final-Decision---Application-to-revoke-temporary-exemption-granted-to-Western-Power-for-Meadow-Springs-zone-substation.pdf
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